
Midwest Leaders, 
 
Tomorrow is our 80% target date.  Every Detachment in the Midwest Region has made that goal except 
one, and they are right there.  Thank you!  It has been remarkable watching the membership numbers 
this year.  I'm not sure we have ever had a year where we have been this far ahead of the goals that have 
been set for us.  With that being said, we still have a ways to go to get to the 100% mark.  It will take  a 
Herculean effort to get the rest of these renewals.  Can you do it?  I know you can.  You all have done 
such a great job so far this membership year that I can see the Midwest Region coming out on top.  Let's 
not give up now.  We are almost there. 
 
Remember, you can make a difference. 
 
"BE THE ONE" 
 
Terry Harris 
Midwest Membership 
Committee Chairman 

 


